FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Co-ops tell story of rural Tennessee during day on the hill

NASHVILLE – More than 140 electric co-op leaders from across the state, including directors and staff from [CO-OP NAME], were in Nashville on Tuesday and Wednesday, Feb. 15 and 16, for the 2022 Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association’s Legislative Conference. During meetings with legislators on Capitol Hill, co-op members and employees stressed the important role that co-ops play in their communities and briefed lawmakers on issues that impact rural and suburban Tennessee. 

Gov. Bill Lee welcomed attendees to Nashville on Wednesday morning. “The services you provide to rural Tennesseans are incredibly important,” said Lee.

“It is important that lawmakers understand how the bills that are being considered will impact the people back home,” says [CO-OP CEO, TITLE]. “We go to Nashville to help lawmakers understand the real-world impacts of legislation and to advocate for our members right here in [REGION, i.e. Southeast Tennessee]. Electric co-ops are complex and heavily-regulated businesses, and the decisions made by legislators can have a significant impact on the affordability and reliability of the energy we provide.”

Broadband was a topic discussed during visits with legislators. “We’ve invested heavily in broadband expansion, and you’re key to that,” said Governor Lee. “Unless every Tennessean has access to opportunity – every kid in the urban center and every kid in the farthest reaching rural communities – then we have not done our job. The ways we do that in large part is through the services and technology that you make possible.”

More than 100 legislative visits were made during the conference, and many legislators from across the state attended a reception honoring members of the Tennessee General Assembly.

Attending this year’s conference from [CO-OP NAME] were directors [DIRECTOR NAMES] along with [CO-OP STAFF NAMES AND TITLES].

[CO-OP BOILERPLATE]

The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association provides leadership, advocacy and support for Tennessee’s 23 electric cooperatives and 2.5 million consumers. The association also publishes The Tennessee Magazine, the state’s most widely circulated periodical. Visit tnelectric.org or tnmagazine.org to learn more. 
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